
Earth Day Treasure Hunt in  
High School Park! 

 

Join us for a Fairy House  

Treasure Hunt! 

Saturday, April 24th 

From 2 to 4 PM 

 

Explore all of High School Park’s 11+ acres as you and your children search for 
fairy homes built of material from each eco-system! 

Each registered individual or group will receive a booklet with clues about where 
the fairy houses are hidden within the park, and a bag to collect a token from 

each area to bring back for a fun prize from the fairies! 

 

Registration is limited!  Please sign up by April 21st to 
participate: 

 

www.friendsofhighschoolpark.org/events 

(Rain Date: April 25th from 2 to 4 PM) 

http://www.friendsofhighschoolpark.org/events

